
TAKE ACTION NOW:  

Medicaid requires that you verify your eligibility or risk 
losing Medicaid Coverage. 

GO TO:  www.Myflfamilies.com/Medicaid 

(Additional Contact Information on site) 

UPDATE: Update your contact information and upload 
documents 

Beginning in April 2023, Medicaid eligibility requirements 
are being reviewed and redetermination made since the 
Public Health Emergency caused by COVID has ended. This 
means that patients who no longer meet the Medicaid eligibility 
requirements will be disenrolled. 
 

Medicaid Members Should Know: 
The patient should receive a letter with a yellow stripe from the 
Department of Children and Families (DCF) 45 days before 
their redetermination date. 

• They can update their contact information, upload 
documents and check their redetermination date with DCF 
at Myflfamilies.com/Medicaid. 

• They can also expect emails and text messages, including 
a final reminder 10 days before their coverage ends if they 
don’t recertify.  

http://www.myflfamilies.com/Medicaid
https://click.email.sunshinehealth.com/?qs=58aff63f47f5cbc1d6e8a2ce2f27e3dbdbbe541b659e4dbd444bec6acefc778b9533d7224635072eb46e06cc3ca9668ab5a8a5272e31e5de777cfb4b85fd044d

